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You followed Oregon Law that states you must

check ID for anyone that looks under 26 years old 
BEFORE selling alcohol.

(Oregon Administrative Rule Chapter 845-006-0035).

Enclosed you will find a gift certificate.  
It’s our way of saying “Thanks”.

You play an important role in reducing youth access to alcohol.

Keep up the good work!
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